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Transportation Assistance Services for Allegheny County EARN and Work Ready
Programs

Q. Is there a certain amount I should include for a budget or just what I think we can do
the program for?

A. Taking the answer below from page 8 of the RFP section 5. Budget and Budget Narrative:
P4W expects to establish an IDIQ-type contract with a maximum value to the selected applicant
(see RFP sections on anticipated award IDIQ contract). Applicants must submit a proposed
budget based primarily on fixed unit pricing that will allow P4W or its authorized representatives
to order the proposed services according to such pricing, as defined by participant needs and
availability of funds. Because of the difficulty in accurately defining the quantity and timing of
transportation assistance needed by participants, P4W cannot guarantee the total amount paid
to the selected applicant through any agreement resulting from this RFP. P4W does not require
applicants to use a specific budget template for proposals submitted in response to this RFP.


